
For favour of publication:                 Dated: 09-01-2024 

MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 
 

Water supply to the following areas/colonies will not be available from 10:00 A.M. to 10:00 PM 

on dated 11/01/2024 for attending the Leakage at 1500 mm line opposite Neelkanth Vatika near Karala 

Chowk by M/s NWS Pvt. Ltd. under Nangloi WTP. 

Water supply shall not be available in following areas during the period of shut down: -  

Nangloi, Mundka including adjoining colonies, Hiran Kudna, Kamruddin Nagar, Nihal Vihar, 

Ranholla Village, Bakkarwala, Nangloi JJC & Camps, Jwalapuri, Rajdhani Park, Friends Enclave, Kavita 

Colony, Mohan Garden group of colonies, Fish Market Booster command area colonies, Vikas Nagar group 

of colonies, Uttam Nagar group of colonies, Matiala area, Hastsal, Dichaon Kalan, Jhroda Village, Mitraon 

Village, Gopal Nagar Group of colonies, Sainik Enclave with all adjoining colonies, Chawla Village, 

Badusrai, Daulatpur, Hasan Pur, Kharkhari, Jhuljuli, Ujwa, Rawta, Samaspur, Jaffar Pur Kalan, Khera 

Dabar, Malik Pur, Mundhela Khurd & Kalan, Bakar Garh, Kajipur, Isapur, Dhansa, Shikarpur, 

Ghumanheda, Jhatikara, Raghopur with adjoining villages & colonies.  

 Residents are requested to store sufficient quantity of water. During the shutdown period, water 

tankers will be available at following Telephone No:- 

 

1. 8527995819, 8527995817   : Nangloi, Mundka, Nihal Vihar, Ranhola etc. 

2. 8527995818, 18001217744   : Dichaon Kalan, Jharoda, Sainik Vihar etc. 

3. 9650291433, 8800895705,18001217744; : Vikas Nagar, Uttam Nagar etc. 

4. 011-25174140     : Fish Market Booster areas 

5. 9650288663, 9289891057   : Villages and colonies under Daulatpur UGR. 

6. 9650290874, 9650806927   : Matiala area 

    

Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 
*********** 

 

 

 
 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


